
 

 

UAFL HOUSE – LABOURDONNAIS MAPOU 
TEL: +230 266 3101/02 FAX : +230 2661560 

 

 

Date 14th Feb 2021 

 
Dear ALL, 
 

This is to inform you that Mr. Mohamed Atallah has made the decision to leave United Africa 
Feeder Line in order to pursue other opportunities within the logistics industry.  Mohamed has 
been an integral and much valued part of the UAFL team during his years with the company and 
we will be sorry to see him leave.  His last day with the UAFL will be 18th February 2022. 
  
Two of our long-standing team members will be stepping up to take on Mohamed’s 
responsibilities: 
  
Mr. Deepak Eswar will be promoted to take over the trade manager functions of our Middle 
Express Service.  Deepak can be contacted at: de-com@uafl.net and on Mobile: +971 56 
2166852. 
Mr. Devin Schoeman will be promoted to take over the trade manager functions of our MISA and 
MASSEY Indian Ocean Services.  Devin can be contacted at: devin.schoeman@simbalog.com and 
on Mobile: +27 72 6981810. 
  
Please will you address all your communications accordingly. 
  
We wish Mohamed and his family the very best on their new path, and at the same time we look 
forward to working more closely with Deepak and Devin in their new roles. 
  
 
Best Regards. 
  
 
UAFL Management 
 

mailto:de-com@uafl.net
mailto:devin.schoeman@simbalog.com

